Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) District Two announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: January 31, 2017, 9:00 a.m. – 12:30 p.m.
PLACE: FDOT District Two Jacksonville Urban Office Training Building, 2198 Edison Avenue, Jacksonville, FL 32204
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) District Two is hosting its inaugural Northeast Florida Freight Movement Forums. The forums will offer the opportunity to receive updates and provide feedback on the Northeast Florida Freight Movement Study, as well as the opportunity to interact with law enforcement and industry representatives. The purpose of the event is to inform the freight movement industry of trending issues noted by law enforcement and FDOT personnel, provide information helpful in enhancing operations and safety programs, and respond to questions and concerns. FDOT will host forums at our offices in Lake City on January 25, 2017 and Jacksonville on January 31, 2017. The forums will have the same agenda.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: FDOT District Two Freight Coordinator Justin Ryan at (904)360-5693 or via email at Justin.Ryan@dot.state.fl.us.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 48 hours before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Dorothy Neal, (386)758-3767 or via email at dorothy.neal@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: FDOT District Two Freight Coordinator Justin Ryan, (904)360-5693 or via email at Justin.Ryan@dot.state.fl.us.
